
Week 8 Activities 

 

.Hello everyone. 

 I trust that you are all safe and missing school. 

 This week we have more activities for you to do at home and at school for 

those who have returned to school. 

This week we will continue to look at earthworms. I am sure you will be able to 

find some in your garden. We would like you to continue with the same PE 

activities you have been doing.  

For RE, we would like you to look again at the story of Pentecost and do some 

writing as well as make you Pentecost hat with a little fire on it. 

NB. Please, remember to take photographs and keep them in your folder and 

to date every written activity. 

 

 Please stay alert and keep praying for everyone 


